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Tuesday, February 28, 2017 

Dear School Owner and Interested Party: 

The NACCAS March Workshop 

(Tampa, FL) 

Registration Deadline is 

March 3rd 
 

The NACCAS March Workshop:  

 Pre-Candidate Class (Saturday, March 11, 2017) 

 Workshop (Sunday and Monday, March 12-13, 2017) 

 Registration Deadline: March 3, 2017 or until attendance capacity is met. 

Hilton Tampa Downtown 

211 North Tampa Street 

Tampa, FL 33602 

Hotel Telephone Number: (813) 204-3000  

Visit the NACCAS Workshop page to register for this and other workshops. 

Workshop questions? Click here. 

 
NACCAS Workshop Requirements (effective 1/1/2015):  

 New schools (pre-candidate schools) are required to attend a Pre-Candidate Class on 

Saturday, as well as, the NACCAS workshop, which will be held on Sunday and 

Monday, within the 6 month period prior to submitting an Application for Candidate 

Status. 

 Candidate schools are required to attend a NACCAS workshop, which will be held on 

Sunday and Monday, once during the first 12 months of candidacy and again, if 

necessary, during the second 12 months of candidacy. 

* Candidate schools who have not yet attended a NACCAS workshop, must attend the 

Pre-Candidate Class on Saturday, prior to the NACCAS workshop, which will be held on 

Sunday and Monday. This is a one-time requirement. 

http://x.jtrk86.net/u.z?j=309027542&m=1AA5100F63484DCEAE7B47123B19DE5E
http://x.jtrk86.net/y.z?l=http%3a%2f%2fnaccas.org%2fnaccas%2fworkshops&j=321461784&e=2987&p=1&t=h&g=763873685&m=177A176E5BEB4538A277796D9687D8C3
http://x.jtrk86.net/y.z?l=http%3a%2f%2felibrary.naccas.org%2fInfoRouter%2fdocs%2fPublic%2fWebsite%2520Menus%2fApplications%2520and%2520Forms%2fOther%2520Key%2520Documents%2fNACCAS%2520Accreditation%2520Workshop%2520FAQs.pdf&j=321461784&e=2987&p=1&t=h&g=763873685&m=177A176E5BEB4538A277796D9687D8C3
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 Newly Accredited schools are required to attend a NACCAS workshop, which will be 

held on Sunday and Monday, at least once during each of the institution's first 3 years of 

accreditation. 

 Accredited schools are required to attend a NACCAS workshop between 9 and 24 

months of their next anniversary date. 

 NACCAS Evaluators are required to attend a NACCAS workshop, which will be held 

on Sunday and Monday, within 24 months of attending a prior workshop. 

Attendees must remain through the conclusion of each day (5-6pm) to receive full 

NACCAS workshop attendance credit. Please book your flights accordingly. 

Don't delay, register early, to ensure your space at one of our upcoming workshops. 

If you have any questions regarding workshop registration, please contact Erykah Wilkerson at 

703-600-7600, ext. 141 or via email at ewilkerson@naccas.org. 

http://x.jtrk86.net/u.z?j=309027542&m=1AA5100F63484DCEAE7B47123B19DE5E
mailto:ewilkerson@naccas.org?subject=Workshops

